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From: Debbie Vaskovic 

Sent: 19 December 2024 23:08

To: Planning

Cc: Debbie Vaskovic

Subject: Objection to Application Ref 2024/5389/P - 47 Ornan Road, NW3 4QD

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra 

care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc.  

FAO Gary Wong  

 

Re Application Ref 2024/5389/P – 47 Ornan Road, NW3 4QD 

 

Following receipt of your letter dated 6th December 2024 I am writing to object to planning permission being 

granted for the erection of an additional storey to 47 Ornan Road for the following reasons: 

 

1. The additional storey will overlook our back garden at  and will have an impact on our 

privacy. 

2. The additional storey will be considerably higher than the other buildings on Ornan Road we can see 

from our property and have an adverse e9ect on our existing view. 

3. We are concerned that granting planning permission for this property could set a precedent for other 

property owners on Ornan Road to erect additional storeys which would further invade our privacy and 

spoil the existing view of trees and lower level properties. 

 

We look forward to hearing from you with your comments. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Deborah and Sasha Vaskovic 

Property owners 

 


